
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-04093

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Darryl Warren <aquatech@urs2.net>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 3:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it May Concern,

I have been studying and trading currencies for nearly 5 years. I
consider my time very valuable, as do all of us. During this period I
feel like I have gotten at least a Bachelors Degree in currency and
world economics.

Should the margin requirement be changed to 10:1, I would no longer be
able to trade.

I never risk more than 3% of my account. Most others that I know are
just as responsible with their leverage.

I ask that you make a decision which is fair to all traders and leave
the margin @ 100:1.

Thank You,
Darryl Warren
3485 Jefferson Street #28
Riverside, Ca. 92504
909-709-1479
aquatech@urs2.net


